Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: September 5, 2023

The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board”, approved the lowest bidder,
Hemphill Construction Company, to construct Reunion Parkway Phase Two for
$31,961,800. Phase Two includes the bridge across Interstate 55.

The Board approved the county’s FY 2024 budget. The Board did not increase taxes.
Any increase in residents’ taxes is a result of property value increase due to reappraisal or
a millage increase requested by the Southwest Madison County Fire Protection District.

The Board granted a tax exemption for land owned by the Madison Methodist Church.

The Board appointed Shirley Brown and reappointed DI Smith to the Central Mississippi
Planning and Development District (CMPDD) Aging Advisory Committee.

The Board approved hiring Terracon to perform pavement evaluation services for
Stribling Road between Dewees Road and Catlett Road for $14,000.

The Board reapproved the Preliminary Plat of The Vision Subdivision, Phase 1.

The Board approved a Cooperation Agreement between Madison County and the City of
Gluckstadt regarding the funding of road improvements for Muirfield Place, Eastfield
Place, and Wayfield Cove at a cost of $49,530.40

The Board received an update from GranthamPoole, PLLC regarding the Madison

County Tax Collector’s office. The firm was retained for another month to complete the
final report.

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on September 18, 2023, at

9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton.

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government



